
WILLIAM L. NEICHTER 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 
1313 LYNDON LANE 

SUITE 115 
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40222 

(502) 429-0266 

April 13, 1995 

Harold & Lil Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold & Lil: 

Thank you for letting me occupy your home for three days last 
week. I really appreciated your hospitality. I was happy to 
get copies of as many documents I did. It was really great 
to see the two of you. 

Betsy's father is improving rapidly. I am driving to Chicago 
tomorrow to visit them. Hopefully his recovery will continue 
on track. 

I have not seen anything on Mailer's book yet. I'll keep 
looking. 

I'll write you next week after tax season and my return from 
Chicago. Don't work too hard. 

WLN/jcb 


